From: Marfleet, Patrick

Sent: 25 July 2017 16:08
To: Planning
Subject: FW: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2017/1910/P

Please upload

Patrick Marfleet
Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 1222

El{E

Sent: 21 July 2017 15:01
To: Marfleet, Patrick <Patrick. Marfleet@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: Re: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2017/1910/P
Dear Patrick,

Many thanks for sending the Fortune Green and West Hampstead NDF this consultation letter, but the
application is in Swiss Cottage ward and falls outside the area covered by our neighbourhood plan.

Best wishes

Keith

Keith Moffitt

Co-Chair

Fortune Green and West Hampstead Neighbourhood Development Forum

On 20 July 2017 at 15:34, Marfleet, Patrick <Patrick. Marfleet(@camden.gov.uk> wrote:

Please find attached Consultee letter for PlanningApplication application 2017/1910/P
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